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File No: 119.18 

The City of Victoria 
No.1 Centennial Square 
Victoria BC 
V8W 1P6 
  

 
Attention: Mayor & Council Dec. 13, 2019 
 
Re: Caledonia Redevelopment         
 Itemized Landscape Revisions 

 
1. The project team has made substantial changes to the site plan, which has resulted in the 

redesign of many of the landscape areas. Major changes to the site plan include architectural 
building revisions and revised firelane/drop-off access from Vining Street. 

2. The space west of the townhouses is revised to a large green space that connects to Haegert Park. 
3. Fire access and handi-dart drop-off is now shown from Vining Street. This design proposes a 6m 

pedestrian-oriented lane that fits within the currently available ROW. 
4. The playground is revised to the southern courtyard, where it is adjacent to the units that are more 

family-oriented. 
5. Bollard lighting is now included on the mixed use pathway and along major pedestrian paths. 
6. Tree Retention & Removal Plan has been included, and coordinated with arborist’s report. 

Replacement trees are now clearly defined and some additional grades have been included. 
7. Grant Street boulevard with trees has been included where possible. 
 

 

 

 

Yours Truly, 

 

Scott Murdoch       Paul de Greeff 
Registered Landscape Architect (RLA), R.P.Bio., CSLA  Registered Landscape Architect (RLA), CSLA 

 
 


